
 

March 2025 

St Joseph’s PTA: New Event Platform  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Spring has finally sprung, and we are delighted to announce the launch of a new event platform to help 

manage PTA events and activities - www.pta-events.co.uk/stjosephs-nympsfield. This will make it easier 

and quicker for you to book event tickets and make payment, purchase second-hand uniform, or volunteer 

for roles at upcoming events.  

To access the site, we politely ask that all parents or carers create an account on or before Monday 1st 

April.  

 

Creating an account: 

 Please follow this link to register: St Joseph's PTA (It takes less than 1 minute) 

This helpful short 4-minute video gives an overview of the website and how to create an account. 

What happens next: 

 Once you’ve created an account on the site, the PTA will check that the account registered is 

legitimate and approve your access accordingly. You will receive notification that your account has 

been approved. 

 We aim to do this by Friday, April 4th, to coincide with the launch of our PTA Logo competition.  

 We would appreciate it if you could create an account on or before the deadline above. 

From the end of May onwards, we’ll no longer take event bookings via forms/email, or ticket payments via 

PayPal/BACS, etc. This will help to reduce the amount of time spent tracking payees and payments.  

Please note that this approach to payment methods is planned for the end of May and will not impact the 

Easter event. Please get in touch via email if you have any queries. 

Advertising opportunities: 

There are also opportunities for parents/carers with businesses or services to advertise on the website with 

special discounts for school families. If you would like to know more about this, please email us pta@st-

josephs.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you at our upcoming Easter Event on Sunday, April 6th, from 1 pm - 4 

pm. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

PTA Committee 

ps. Thanks to those of you who have already completed the PTA Feedback Survey. If you have a spare 

moment to share your thoughts, please complete the form here before it closes tomorrow. 
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